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The Winston-Salem Department of Transportation (WSDOT) has been asked to provide an 

update on the downtown parking program to address the questions about parking demand 

generated from the increasing development and growth downtown. WSDOT staff will present an 

update on the current parking program to further explain how on-street and off-street parking is 

managed downtown. The presentation will include a brief comparison of parking systems in 

sister municipalities that will highlight the rates and management structure of both on-street and 

off-street parking programs. The presentation will provide additional information on the current 

efforts related to parking systems and equipment modernization.  

 


